From: —

To:
Subject: RE: Rearranged meeting with Westbrook
Date: 27 November 2014 10:59:35

No not yet but I will give them a call now | have definite time and venue.

————— Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 27 November 2014 10:58

To

Subject: RE: Rearranged meeting with Westbrook

Thanks -y. My email is now working again! Have you had a chance to check that Westbrook could also make a meeting in Hackney at 12.30pm
next Weds?

Thanks

London Borough of Hackney

www.hackney.gov.uk

————— Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 27 November 2014 10:54

To:

Subject: RE: Rearranged meeting with Westbrook

To confirm, if this meeting does go ahead, it will be fine for Ric to attend at Hackney.

----- Original Message-----

From

Sent: 26 November 2014 22:05

To:

Subject: RE: Rearranged meeting with Westbrook

il
Apologies for the delay in getting back to you on this. | appreciate it may not be possible for you to check this if Ric is now out of the office, but |

wondered if it would work your end if the meeting was held in Hackney, at the Town Hall? If that works for you, it looks as though we can get
everyone together at 12.30pm next Wednesday.

Let me know.

Thanks

From:

Sent: 25 November 2014 12:18

To: y

Subject: RE: Rearranged meeting with Westbrook

il

Any news on if Wed will be ok next week? Ric is out of the office from tomorrow so | would like to update him particularly if the meeting isn't to
go ahead.

Thanks

- Deputy Mayor for Housing, Land and Property || I

GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY
City Hall, The Queen's Walk, London, SE1 2AA

From:

Sent: 24 November 2014 16:52

To:

Subject: RE: Rearranged meeting with Westbrook

il
12.30pm at the Westbrook offices next Wednesday would potentially work for us, although Meg's office have flagged up that it is the Chancellor's

Autumn statement that day which may have an impact - I'm waiting to hear back regarding her attendance, and will update you in the morning if
that's okay.

London Borough of Hackney



www.hackney.gov.uk<http://www.hackney.gov.uk>

----- Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 24 November 2014 14:39

To:

Subject: Rearranged meeting with Westbrook Hi [JJJj

I have cancelled the meeting with Westbrook this afternoon and spoken to Richard about rearranging for next week. The only date that Richard can
do next week is Wednesday 3rd December around 12/12:30. Richard is happy for the meeting to take place at the most convenient location to all
(he will be travelling from Lewisham) so perhaps you can advise if this date works for the mayor /hackney representatives? | have suggested this
date and time to Westbrook but they haven't come back to me as yet, although they are aware the meeting is moving to next week.

Can you let me know if the above is agreeable and if so your preferred location for the meeting?

Kind regards

- Deputy Mayor for Housing, Land and Property ||

GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY
City Hall, The Queen's Walk, London, SE1 2AA

Join over 20,000 London businesses hiring apprentices <http://www.london.gov.uk/apprentices>Apprenticeships expand minds and your business.
Start the process and get help to recruit the right candidate at london.gov.uk/apprentices.

Sign up for a monthly Mail from the Mayor for the best of London delivered to your inbox.http://www.london.gov.uk/mayormail

GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

EMAIL NOTICE:

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. Please read the full email notice at http://www.london.gov.uk/email-
notice

The contents of this email are confidential to the intended recipient at the email address to which it has been addressed. It may not be disclosed to
or used by anyone other than this addressee, nor may it be copied in any way. If received in error, please contact Hackney Council,
www.hackney.gov.uk<http://www.hackney.gov.uk> on 020 8356 3000 quoting the name of the sender and the addressee and then delete it from
your system. Please note that neither Hackney Council nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan the
email and attachments (if any). No contracts may be concluded on behalf of Hackney Council by means of email communications.Please note that
Hackney Council reserves the right to monitor emails for the purpose of monitoring or communications relevant to the Company's business under
the Telecommunications (Lawful Business Practice) (Interception Of Communications) Regulations 2000 (S.l. 2000/2699) (“the Regulations") for the
following reasons: to investigate or detect the unauthorised use of the systems, e.g. that this policy is being observed, that no discriminatory or
offensive content appears in emails; to maintain an adequate level of security for our computer systems; to detect any computer viruses; to check
mailboxes of absent employees. To exercise its right under the Regulations, Hackney Council must have made all reasonable efforts to inform every
person who may use the system that interception may take place and this notice to you should be regarded as such notification..

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click

> to report this email as spam.
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